
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well! As we embrace another exciting school year, we are 

reaching out to ask for your support in making our classroom a vibrant and enriching 

environment for our students. 

Your involvement can make a huge difference! We are looking for parent volunteers to assist 

with various classroom activities, including: 

• Helping with art and crafts projects 

• Reading stories to the children 

• Assisting with field trips 

• Organizing classroom events 

If you are interested in volunteering, please fill out the attached Parent Volunteer Form and 

return it by [Due Date]. Your participation, whether it's for a single event or on a regular basis, 

would be greatly appreciated! 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our classroom. We look forward to 

hearing from you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


